PC Committee

From: Angel Currier <angel.currier@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 11:48 AM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Keawakapu - Parking

Aloha,

Please do not take parking away from locals for access to Keawakapu. Re-zoning the current parking would essentially
prevent kama'aina from enjoying our public beaches. There is already so much of Kihei and Wailea given to visitors -
please do not give up more.

Mahalo for your consideration of local families desire to enjoy Maui beaches.
Angel



